
 

 

 

 

 

OEA WALK-A-THON 

It’s time to put your walking shoes on! 

Join the Oradell teachers as we walk 

to raise money for our scholarship fund* 

on 

THURSDAY, MAY 31 

3:00 – 4:00 PM 

 

 

*Sponsored by the OEA Philanthropic Fund, a non-profit organization. 

This scholarship will be presented to a senior at River Dell HS, June 2018. 

 

The contents of this flyer are provided solely as a public service.  

The event or activity described here is not explicitly  

endorsed by the Oradell Board of Education.  
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